
 

 

Welcome back!   
 
I do hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and very happy new year.  
 
As we have told the children this week, a new year is a time for resolutions and new starts. Please 
have a conversation with your child about what they hope to achieve and share yours too. 
 
It has been lovely to have your children back this week hearing about their magical adventures and 
special family times over the festive period.  The children have settled back in very well and are 
extremely keen to reach their goals.   
 
Before the start of term all staff had an INSET training day on Music to build their confidence, skills 
and knowledge on teaching music within school.  I am sure that they will be putting many of these 
newfound skills into practise this half term. 
 
This week each class has started their new class reader which will be their English focus for the next 
half term.  Children have been very excited to get their teeth into their new books and find out as 
much as they can.  Numerous children have been to see me to show me their times tables facts that 
they have been practising over Christmas and I have been extremely impressed. 
 
Yesterday we held an Art course for staff at other settings to attend and we shared our good 
practise with other schools, it was great to share our skills with others. 
 
You will have noticed that we will be closing our school Facebook account down next Friday as we 
will be launching our new app 'My School App' instead.  The information about how to log on and 
register is currently on the Facebook site, but if you want any further information we will be 
running school sessions (see dates below) or call into the office if you have a specific query.  
 
Feedback so far has been extremely positive and it is quite simple and user friendly. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and wrap up warm, it is bitterly cold outside! 
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Please be reminded: 
No Dogs are allowed on school Premises 
 

Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter the school car park to drop off children for 
breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day as reversing cars are very 
dangerous in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. Please 
also take care when parking near the school and remember that it is illegal to park in the 
bus lane. 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Monday, 15th January – Drop in help session for MySchoolApp with Mr Ashurst 
 
 


